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Wilson Center Digital Archive Translation - English

The Embassy of the Democratic People's Republic of Korea 				
Bucharest
People's Republic of Romania	
						
July 17, 1952

To the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the People's Republic of Romania

The Embassy of the Democratic People's Republic of Korea in the People's Republic of
Romania salutes the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the People's Republic of Romania
and has the honor of submitting a ‘thank you' letter and the confirmation of the
receipt of the aid, requested by the Korean Committee for the rescue of those
affected by the war. Taking advantage of this opportunity, the Embassy would like to
express its deep esteem.

Bucharest,
July 17, 1952 


